Hello,

As you may be aware, the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) is releasing a new version of the Construction General Permit (CGP) on February 17, 2022. This newer version of the CGP has several changes within it and will replace the older version of the permit. The new version of the CGP can be found here. To help the public better understand some of the changes within the new version of the CGP, EPA is offering a free virtual webinar on Thursday February 24 at 1 PM. This webinar is a great opportunity to start to learn about the new permit and what changes have been made. Please consider attending the webinar so you can stay up to date on the latest requirements. To register for the webinar, go here.
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